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òSpurring The Next 100ó 

We are entering the busy part of our year with lots of activities for our clubs, our district, the 
Lions Camp, the state convention in Corpus Christi and finally the International Convention in 
Las Vegas in July. New officer elections, remember that your new officer elections should be 
completed by early April and please remind your secretary to enter the new officers info into 
My LCI.  Our cabinet secretary, PDG Randall, needs the information to publish the district di-
rectory for 2018-2019 District Governor Roger. All past district governors, zone chairs and 
club presidents will tell you that having accurate info in the directory makes contacting the 
right Lion for an occasion vital.  
 
Work Days at our Lions Camp are Saturday March 3rd, Saturday April 7th and Saturday May 
5th.  All Lions are welcome to help during any of the weekends and manpower planning for 
the staff is easier if you go online and register. Remember that the dorms and individual 
rooms are bare, you will need sleeping bags (or linens), pillow, blanket and personal hygiene 
items (including towels).  April is our weekend to cook breakfast and lunch for the volunteers 
and dorm rooms are assigned for the cooks but all help is welcome and appreciated, just re-
member to register.  The cost for breakfast and lunch averages $2,000.00 and this is not 
funded by the District. If your club can make a donation please mail your check to Lion Billie 
Blackburn, 7195 Hurley Dr. Beaumont, Texas 77708. Lion Billie and her team prepare break-
fast for approximately 300-375 and lunch for about 500 volunteers. The only complaint in 
eight years was that the breakfast gravy was lumpy and we are working on the recipe and the 
cook. 
 
Lion Robert Blackburn and his assistants in the Beaumont area have put together our District 
Convention April 20-21 at the Elegante Hotel in Beaumont. Friday night catfish at Courvilles 
and prime rib for the governors banquet. Our business lunch speaker is retired federal special 
agent Robert Koger who will give us an insight on how Russian immigrants have spread their 
homeland gangs to our country and the keynote speaker Saturday night is Texas Department 
of Public Safety Major Hank Sibley and his topic is what is happening on our Texas border. I 
worked with both of these officers in my law enforcement career and that are great speakers 
and entertaining story tellers. 
 
Our state convention will be hosted by district A-3 in Corpus Christi May 25th and 26th at the 
Omni Hotel on the beach. Itôs a long drive and room rates are $149.00 per night but District 
Governor Jesse has a fun and entertaining weekend planned for first timers and all old hands. 
If you haver not attended a state convention think about making it a mini holiday weekend for 
the family with a Lions convention thrown in. 
 

From The Desk of  The District Governor 

Russell Wheeler  
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Our District 2-S1 TLC Workday will be here before we know it.  We will be 
preparing breakfast and lunch for all the workers at the Camp.  All clubs are 
asked to donate to fund the meals.  We need about $2000 to do this.  Please 
consider a donation for this project in whatever amount your club can af-
ford.   
 
Please send your funds to Beaumont Breakfast Lions Club, 7195 Hurley 
Drive, Beaumont, Texas 77708.  Lion Billie Blackburn can be contacted 
at billieblackburn65@gmail.com.   
 
We appreciate your and your club's consideration on this project and look 
forward to hearing from you. 
 

 
Texas Lions Camp Fund Raiser 

 
The San Jacinto chapter of the High Rollers motorcycle club is having a Lions Camp fund 
raiser on March 24, noon to 6PM at the J & C supper club, 11477 Hwy 190 east Living-
ston.  Lions from Onalaska will have SPOT screening and Livingston Lions will have a mem-
bership booth and a Camp information booth. Camp Director Ken Jobe, North, will be selling 
our camp knives which I believe will be a sellout of available stock.  
 
Please send this info out to your membership and ask them to come to Livingston March 24th 
to assist in both of the booths and also to get to know these great Texans who have donated 
over $300.000.00 to our Lions Camp. This is an opportunity get to know a group that believe 
in the Camp and supports that belief with hard cash.  
 
Sure they ride motorcycles, wear leather and sometimes look fierce but the bottom line is they 
love the Camp and dedicate many hours and resources to raise much needed money for the 
Camp. I believe we can develop a working relationship with the High Rollers that will benefit 
both groups by serving others.  
 
Suggested uniform is Lions vest, blue jeans, shorts or whatever is comfortable for March 
weather. Please RSVP to me if you will attend. 
 
DG Russell 
 

mailto:billieblackburn65@gmail.com
https://maps.google.com/?q=11477+Hwy+190&entry=gmail&source=g
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District 2-S1 Eye Screening 

5ǳǊƛƴƎ CŜōǊǳŀǊȅ ǘƘŜǊŜ ǿŜǊŜ ŦƻǳǊ {th¢ ǎŎǊŜŜƴƛƴƎǎ ŀƴŘ ƻƴŜ [ƻǿ ±ƛǎƛƻƴ {ŎǊŜŜƴƛƴƎ ό[±{ύΦ  ¢ƘŜ [±{ ŀƴŘ 
ƻƴŜ {th¢ ǿŜǊŜ ŘƻƴŜ ŀǘ ŀ ƘŜŀƭǘƘ ŦŀƛǊ ǎǇƻƴǎƻǊŜŘ ōȅ ǘƘŜ {ǘΦ /ŀǘƘŜǊƛƴŜ /ƘǳǊŎƘ ƛƴ .ŜŀǳƳƻƴǘ ƻƴ CŜōǊǳŀǊȅ 
нпΦ !ǘ ǘƘŜ [±{ ǇƻǊǝƻƴΣ ур ǇŜƻǇƭŜ ǿŜǊŜ ǎŎǊŜŜƴŜŘΦ Lǘ ǿŀǎ ǎǘǊƛŎǘƭȅ ŀ Ǿƛǎƛƻƴ ǎŎǊŜŜƴƛƴƎ--ƴƻ ƎƭŀǎǎŜǎ ǿŜǊŜ 
ƎƛǾŜƴΦ  ±ƻƭǳƴǘŜŜǊǎ ƛƴŎƭǳŘŜŘ [ƛƻƴǎ .ƛƭƭƛŜ ŀƴŘ wƻōŜǊǘ .ƭŀŎƪōǳǊƴΣ ŀƴŘ 5ŜōƻǊŀƘ {ƘŜŘǊƛŎƪ ό.ŜŀǳƳƻƴǘ 
.ǊŜŀƪŦŀǎǘ /ƭǳōύΣ [Ŝǎ [ǳŎŀǎ όtǘΦ !ǊǘƘǳǊ CƻǳƴŘŜǊǎύΣ t5D /ƘŀǊƭŜǎ ¢ŀǊǾŜǊ ό{ƛƭǎōŜŜύΣ 5Ŝōōȅ {ŜȅƳƻǳǊ 
όbŜŘŜǊƭŀƴŘ tǊƻŦŜǎǎƛƻƴŀƭύΣ ŀƴŘ aŀǊƎŀǊŜǘ !ŘŀƳǎ ό.ŜŀǳƳƻƴǘ CƻǳƴŘŜǊǎύΦ [ƛƻƴ t5D IŀǊƻƭŘ ¸ƻǎǘ ό[ǳƃƛƴ 
/ƭǳōύ {th¢ ǎŎǊŜŜƴŜŘ ƛƴ [ǳƃƛƴΤ [ƛƻƴ WŜƴƴƛŜ .ǊŀŘȅ όtǘΦ !ǊǘƘǳǊ CƻǳƴŘŜǊǎύΣ ŀǘ .ǳǊƪŜǾƛƭƭŜ ŀƴŘ [ƛƻƴ wƻȄƛŜ 
/ŀǎǝƭŀǿ όhƴŀƭŀǎƪŀ /ƭǳōύΣ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ !ƭŀōŀƳŀ-/ƻǳǎƘŀǧŀ IŜŀŘ {ǘŀǊǘΦ 
 
                      {ŎǊŜŜƴŜŘ   wŜŦŜǊǊŜŘ     
 нκлуκнлму   IŜǊǘȅ 9ƭŜƳŜƴǘŀǊȅΣ [ǳƃƛƴ                                       р             н       
 нκнпκнлму   {ǘΦ /ŀǘƘŜǊƛƴŜ {ŎƘƻƻƭ IŜŀƭǘƘ CŀƛǊ       нр             ф       
 нκнтκнлму   .ǳǊƪŜǾƛƭƭŜ  9ƭŜƳŜƴǘŀǊȅΣ .ǳǊƪŜǾƛƭƭŜ  мно     мф 
 нκнуκнлму   !ƭŀōŀƳŀ-/ƻǳǎƘŀǧŀ IŜŀŘ {ǘŀǊǘ       с       н 
 
        CŜōǊǳŀǊȅ ǘƻǘŀƭǎ                                          мрф           он 
                   ¢ƻǘŀƭǎ ŦƻǊ [ƛƻƴǎ ¸ŜŀǊ нлмт-нлму                 фсом      мслн 
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Texas Lions Camp 

District 2-S1 Workday 

April 7, 2018 

 

The Workday Committee for TLC on April 7, 2018is organized.  We will be prepar-
ing Breakfast and Lunch for all the workers at the Camp for the Workday.  We usu-
ally have just under 400 for breakfast and around 500 for lunch. 

 

All clubs are encouraged to contribute by donating to the cost of the food we 
purchase.  $50 to $250 per club or individual is suggested.  Clubs that participate 
can claim this as a Service Project for Youth. 

 

If your club can contribute to this activity, please send your checks payable to: 

Beaumont Breakfast Lions Club-Workday Fund 

% Beaumont Breakfast Lions Club 

Lion Billie Blackburn 

7195 Hurley Drive 

Beaumont, Texas 77708 

Or contact Lion Billie 

blackburnw@att.net 

or 

409 673-0497 

 

We would appreciate your clubõs consideration for this project. 

 

NOTE:  We already have a full crew already scheduled to work.  Our room allot-

ment has been decreased, so if you want to come help, we can put you on a wait-

ing list and see if more rooms come available, or could stay in the bunkhouse or 

off campus.   

mailto:blackburnw@att.net
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Southeast Texas Lions Strides 
February 22, 2018 
Meeting for 2018 Walk 

Lumberton City Library ð 6:00 pm 

 

Meeting called to order.  Those present were:  Robert Blackburn, Billie Blackburn, Peggy Harrison, Ronnie John-
son and Debby Seymour.  Also present was Diane Stephens from Channel 6/Fox 4. 

Robert reported that the òSquareó for mobile payments was lost in Hurricane Harvey.  He will check and see what 
is involved in getting another and costs if any. 

Billie reported on the financial situation:  We have 7 donations from last year to be honored this year, for a total of 
$1700.  We have sponsor this year to date for $100. 

Robert picked up the caps and visors today from Cotton Cargo. After review of the costs, it was decided to sell 
them for $15 each, whether caps and visors.  We have multiple colors including camo and pink. 

Peggy revamped the brochure/entry form.  She will provide them via email to those not present today. 

Robert reported on estimates for the posters (both 8 ½ x 11 and 11 x 17).  We will have to update them and de-
cide just what we want on them.  We discussed the Car Show entry forms.  Peggy has a contact that handles the 
flyers for the Riverfest Car Show and see what he recommends. 

Diane Stephens from Channel 6/Fox 4 went over the proposal that they would like to do.  It would involve shoot-
ing a commercial using some of their staff, air time and On the Tower and came to $2000.  We will need to try to 
find a sponsor that would cover this.   

Robert reported that the park is pending at this time.  If we want to use the Pavilion it will run $500.  

Our Next meeting is scheduled for March 22, 2018 at 6:00 pm at Lumberton City Library. 
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Lathw¢!b¢ LbCh b99595 

 

²Ƙŀǘ Lǎ ¢ƘŜ IƛǎǘƻǊȅ hŦ ¸ƻǳǊ /ƭǳō 

 

 

¸ƻǳǊ /ƭǳō IƛǎǘƻǊȅ Lǎ LƳǇƻǊǘŀƴǘ 

¢Ŝƭƭ ¸ƻǳǊ {ǘƻǊȅ 

{ƻƳŜ IŀǇǇŜƴƛƴƎǎ {ƛƴŎŜ Lǘ ²ŀǎ /ƘŀǊǘŜǊŜŘΦ 

¢Ƙƛǎ Ŏŀƴ ōŜ ŀ ǘƻƻƭ ǿƘŜƴ ǊŜŎǊǳƛǝƴƎ b9² a9a.9w{Φ 
 

/ƭǳōǎ ǘƘŀǘ ƘŀǾŜ ǊŜǎǇƻƴŘŜŘ ǎƻ ŦŀǊ ŀǊŜΥ 
    .ŜŀǳƳƻƴǘ CƻǳƴŘŜǊǎ         bŜǿ {ǳƳƳŜǊŬŜƭŘ 

    /ƘŜǎǘŜǊ            hǊŀƴƎŜ 

    [ƛǾƛƴƎǎǘƻƴ           tƻǊǘ !ǊǘƘǳǊ CƻǳƴŘŜǊǎ 

    [ǳƃƛƴ 9ǾŜƴƛƴƎ           tƻǊǘ bŜŎƘŜǎ 

    [ǳƃƛƴ Iƻǎǘ           {ƻǳǘƘ /ƻǳƴǘȅ .ǊŜŀƪŦŀǎǘ 

 

²Ŝ ŘƻƴΩǘ ǿŀƴǘ ǘƻ ƭŜŀǾŜ ŀƴȅ Ŏƭǳō ƻǳǘΦ 
tŜŀǎŜ ǎŜƴŘ ǎƻƳŜ ƘƛƎƘƭƛƎƘǘǎ ƻŦ ǿƘŀǘ ƛǎ ƘŀǇǇŜƴƛƴƎ ƛƴ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƭǳōΦ 

 

²Ŝ ǿƻǳƭŘ ƭƛƪŜ ƛƴŦƻǊƳŀǝƻƴ ŀōƻǳǘ ȅƻǳǊ Ŏƭǳō ŀƴŘ ǿƻǳƭŘ ŀǎƪ 

ȅƻǳ ǎŜƴŘ ό!{!tύ ǘƻ [ƛƻƴ aƻŜ ŀǘΥ ƳƻŜнснϪƎǘΦǊǊΦŎƻƳΦ 

mailto:moe262@gt.rr.com
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District 2-S1 March Membership Blitz 

Attention: Club Presidents and Membership Chairs 

 

Marchñ2018 Membership Blitz Month òHas your Lions Club inducted new members this Lions 
year?ó We are in the 8th month of this of this Lions year. As of March 1st , our 50 Lions Clubs are 
(neg.) -48 in membership. We have inducted 112 new members, but we have dropped 160 mem-
bers from our clubs. Not all of our 50 clubs have inducted a new member this Lions year. 19 clubs 
are still looking for a new member. òIs your club one that is not membership-active yet?ó 

Club President and Membership Chair, òI hope you and your club will plan a membership event in 
March and be part of the S1 March Membership Blitz.ó Plan a membership event and invite all of 
your members to invite a potential guest(s) to a meeting and/or a service or fundraising event that 
you may have in March. 

The Orange Lions Club was the winner of the October Membership Blitz Congratulations.           
Their president and membership chair, each, have won a Centennial Polo shirt with their name and 
the Clubõs name embroidered on the shirt. òWHO is going to win the March Membership Blitz 
and win 2 more Centennial Poloõs for their club??ó 

Has your Zone Chair gone over the District Membership Goals for your club and the District, 
with you, for 2017-2018? I hope your zone chair has and you will strive to make that goal. 

The Governor, Lion Russell Wheeler has spent much time working to help those people that felt 
the destruction of Hurricane Harvey.  That cleanup and rebuilding process has been his major focus 
for the past 4 months. I hope we can reward him and our district by obtaining a plus in member-
ship by the end of this Lions year. I hope you as president and membership chair will motivate your 
clubs to be membership-active and fulfil your goal for membership growth by the end of this Lions 
year. Itõs a TEAM effort, a 50-club effort, that will give us a plus (+) in membership this Lions 
year. 

Woodville is the leader in net gain with (+) 8, Lufkin Host leads the chase for new members with 
12, but also has dropped 21, also the most in the district. Letõs make March and this membership 
blitz the stepping stone to get us back to a positive in membership growth. Club Presidentõs, work 
with your Membership Chairs and club members to bring in new members this month. 

PDG Waldo Dalchau, Dist. S1 GMT 

 



 

 

PAGE 9 VOLUME 17 ISSUE 9 

 

26th Annual Lions Eye Bank of Texas Golf Tournament 

WhenðSaturday, May 5, 2018 

Timeð8:00 a.m. shotgun start 

LocationðSunset Grove Country Club, Orange, Texas 

Costð$250 per 2-person team 

Formatð6 holes scramble, 6 holes alternate shot, 6 holes best ball 

Fees Include: Awards Lunch, Green fees/cart fees, individual 

tee gift, on-course competition to includeð 

hole in one, longest drive, closest to the pin 

and putting contest. 

Prizes awarded to the top three teams. 

You can sign up your team by simply logging onto; 

www.lionsgolftournament.org and click on the registration icon or 

contact Chris Gunstream at lionchris@gt.rr.com. Don't delay, field 

is limited to the first 144 players. Sign up your team TODAY! 

 



 

 



 

 

Beaumont 
Tina K Lombardo 
1525 Wellington Circle Ste B 
409-860-9995 
 
Silsbee 
Jason P Fuller, AAMS, CRPC 
1065 Hwy 327 East 
409-386-0682 
 
Beaumont 
John P Parker 
229 Dowlen Road Ste 13a 
409-860-3547 
 
Beaumont 
Melanie Wheeler, CFP, CRPC 
1425 Wellington Circle Ste B 
409-860-9995 
Beaumont 

Kevin E Bohm 
575 W Lucas Drive Ste 104 
409-896-2649 
 
Beaumont 
Shannon C Garrod 
4140 Gladys Ave Ste 104 
409-899-8972 
 
Vidor 
Michael C (Mike) Quinn, AAMS 
1265 N Main 
409-769-2983 
 
Lumberton 
Jennifer J Whitehead 
900 South Main Street Suite 902 
409-755-7954 
Silsbee 
Dale A Boothman 

975 Hwy 327 E Suite 146 
409-386-6230 
 
Livingston 
Jack E Haire 
1106 West Church Street 
936-327-3323 
 
Beaumont 
Michael D Tanous, AAMS 
8121 Gladys 
409-860-0098 
 
 
                         www.edwardjones.com 
                         Member SIPC   

 
Lumberton 
Dwayne Champagne 
86 North L H S Drive 
409-755-2194 

 
Beaumont 
Joel Istre 
4180 Delaware Street Suite 201 
409-813-1204 
 
Beaumont 
John D Tucker, AAMS 
6250 Judy Lane Suite 101 
409-899-4068 
   
 
  
 
 

 



 

 

Bridge City 
Karen D Collier 
675 W Round Bunch Rd 
409-735-9413 
 
Danny Montalbano 
AAMS 
2300 Hwy 365 Ste 650 
409-729-9083 
 
Gregg Parker, AAMS 
7980 Anchor Dr Bldg 100b 
409-722-3133 
 
Carl A Wolford 
1720 Magnolia Ave Ste 100 
409-721-9527 

Groves 
Kent Manuel 
6225 39th Street 
409-962-6434 
 
Debbie Spittler 
AAMS 
204 27th Street 
409-727-2014 
 
Trenton J Scott 
8700 Ninth Ave Ste 101 
409-727-3392 
 
 
 
 

Nederland 
Kirk R Ellender, AAMS 
3302 Hwy 365 
409-722-5190 
 
Jacob C Vernon, AMMS 
1133 Boston Ave 
409-721-6711 
 
 
Port Neches 
Olin G Clotiaux 
2825 Nall St Suite 18b 
409-729-090 
 
                                 
 

Danny Harley, AAMS 
1019 Nederland Ave 
409-727-3037 
 
Port Arthur  
Steve Fleming, AAMS 
4700 Hwy 365 Ste C 
409-727-5583 
 
James A Walling Jr, AAMS 
3154 A Saba Lane 
409-724-2724 
                         



 

  


